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DATE: April 1, 2022 
 

TO: Clerk of the Board of Supervisors  
 

FROM: Mona Miyasato, CEO 
 Nancy Anderson, Assistant CEO 
 

SUBJECT:  Addendum to Recommended Action for Agenda Item 9 for the 
Establishment of a Compliance and Accountability Function in the County 
Executive Office  

 
The County Executive Office requests the following Recommended Action item be 
deleted as follows:  

 
a) Approve the establishment of a compliance and accountability function within the County 
Executive Office; 
 
b) Approve one (1) FTE Enterprise Leader (County Compliance and Accountability Officer) in the 
County Executive Office within the current year’s budget; and 
 
c) b) Determine that the above actions are not a project under the California Environmental 
Quality Act (CEQA) pursuant to Section 15378(b)(5) of the CEQA guidelines because they consist of 
administrative activities of government that will not result in direct or indirect physical changes in 
the environment. 
 

The action is not needed at this time as the department will be temporarily filling it in the 
current year using a vacant existing position that is available within the department.  The 
new position will be added to the salary resolution through the Recommended Budget 
process.   
 
 
 
 
 


